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Dear Faculty, Staff, and Students:
 
Effective Monday, January 10, 2022, due to the continued rise of COVID-19 cases, we
are implementing a temporary mask mandate inside all college buildings.  This
requirement applies to all students, faculty, staff, and visitors through Friday,
January 28, 2022.  We will reevaluate the mask mandate before Friday, January 28,
and notify our college community at that time. Faculty, Staff, and Students may
remove masks in your personal offices and personal spaces. 
 
I wish each of you a wonderful day and a happy first day!
 
Sincerely,
 
Scott Alsobrooks, Ph.D.
President
East Mississippi Community College
 PO Box 158 | 1512 Kemper Street | Scooba, MS  39358
Phone: 662.476.5060 |Fax: 662.476.5058| president@eastms.edu | www.eastms.edu
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